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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reading in Reception 
 
I am writing to inform you about our exciting reading incentive for our 
Reception children. Each week, your child’s class teacher will make a note of 
children within their class who have read at home at least three times 
during the week and pass this information onto Mrs Andrew. Mrs Andrew will 
then assign each child with a numbered duck which will race in our weekly 
digital ‘Duck Race’ during our achievement assembly on Thursday. The child 
who is assigned with the number of the winning ‘duck’ will receive a prize of 
10 star points, a certificate and a book mark! All children entered into the 
race will receive 3 star points too.  
 
Children really enjoy cheering on their ‘duck’ during the race and I am sure 
they will be excited to tell you when their duck has won! Please can we 
kindly remind you to write a comment in their reading diary each time they 
have read with you at home. Your child will now have an assigned reading 
day, however, it is important that your child has their reading folder in 
school please every day. Reading with your child at least three times a week 
will support your child’s reading fluency, comprehension skills and in turn, 
their confidence when reading independently too. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Atkins 
Assistant Headteacher for Early Years 
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